
 

 

 
Issued by the Director – Communications & Engagement  
Office of the Independent Planning Commission NSW 
P (02) 9383 2127 | M 0436 678 548 | E ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au | W ipcn.nsw.gov.au  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

PUBLIC SUBMISSIONS ON SYDNEY GRAMMAR 
SCHOOL – WEIGALL SPORTS COMPLEX 

 

 
22 October 2021 

 
The Independent Planning Commission Panel for the Sydney Grammar School, Weigall Sports 
Complex Project advises that the deadline for public submissions has been extended for the Project. 
 
In accordance with the Commission’s ‘Additional Material’ policy, the Panel considers that it would 
be assisted by public submissions on the following new material provided to the Commission: 
 

 the Department’s Response to the Commission regarding Questions on Notice, dated 21 
October 2021  

 the Applicant’s Response to the Commission regarding Questions on Notice, dated 21 
October 2021  

 Additional referral documentation from the Department as shown on the Commission’s 
webpage for the Project, including additional Agency Advice and Public Submissions to the 
Department and additional Correspondence between the Department and the Applicant 

 
Submissions can be made using our online portal – www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au/have-your-say -- or via: 
 
EMAIL: ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au 
 
POST:  Independent Planning Commission NSW 
             Suite 15.02, Level 15, 135 King Street 
             SYDNEY NSW 2000 
 
The deadline for submissions has been extended. These must now be received no later than 5pm 
AEDT on Friday 29 October 2021.  
 
At the time of determination, the Commission will publish a Statement of Reasons for Decision 
which will set out how the community’s views were taken into consideration. 
 
If you have any questions about the Commission’s processes, please contact us on (02) 9383 2100.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

STATEMENT 


